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The March 2013 Medicaid General Bulletin informed providers that NCECS Web Tool and 
Secure FTP users must enroll in the new Password Management Capability by April 1, 2013 or 
risk losing connectivity to the N.C. Medicaid system. Due to the upcoming launch of the 
replacement Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS), the N.C. Division of Medical 
Assistance (DMA) has decided not to proceed with the Password Management Initiative. 
Effective immediately, enrollment in the NCECS Web Tool and Secure FTP Password 
Management Capability is no longer required. Providers who have not enrolled will not be 
adversely affected. Providers who have enrolled may continue using the new passwords they 
have established. If you have questions regarding this communication, contact the HP Enterprise 
Services ECS Unit at 1-800-688-6696, menu option 1. 
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               ____ 
Carol H. Steckel, MPH          Melissa Robinson  
Director            Executive Director  
Division of Medical Assistance       HP Enterprise Services  
Department of Health and Human Services 


